
Page 1 of 2 
 

Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 

   Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn–Mehefin 28 2024 

Newsletter – Spring Term –June 28th 2024 

Email:  samail@hwbcymru.net 

 Website address: www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 
 

 

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE! – Whole school attendance for this week is: 86.3% 

Please remember to phone school when your child is off to let us know or it will 

be recorded as an unauthorised absence. Our school target is 96%. 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 – The 2024 school leavers photos will appear in the 

Friday 5th July edition of the Leader.  

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS MASS   

Will be Wednesday 17th July held at 10am in St Anthony’s church. 

Parents, guardians and family members welcome. 

 

ST DAVID’S HIGH SCHOOL VISIT – Children in Mrs Gibbons class will be receiving a 

letter regarding a transition day. Can parents look-out for it and complete this slip 

attached – thank you.  

 

BICKLEY HALL FARM – All children in Mrs Mac’s class should 

have brought their trip letter home. If you have not had your 

letter please let a staff member know.  

Their trip is planned for 8th July. Payments via school 

Gateway.  

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB – The results of the questionnaire for the after-school club 

will be emailed along with this newsletter today. Thank you to all parents who took 

the time to fill the survey out. The results show an interest in after school.  

The trustees are still busy in the background trying to recruit suitably qualified 

staff to run the club and satisfy the CIW regulations. The trustees are not yet in a 

position to say when they can re-open next academic year. If you would like to join 

the board of trustees or would require further information regarding becoming a 

trustee then please contact Mr Morgan.  
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NURSERY – Friday 5th July Nursery are welcomed to stay 

for lunch again. The choices next Friday are Chicken 

Nuggets or vegetable tortilla stack with chips. Pasta pot 

with either cheese, tuna or ham.  Dessert is short bread 

biscuit and fresh fruit. They can choose with the class 

teacher on the morning – all good practice for September! 

 

MR MORGAN – As you are all aware Mr Morgan is retiring at the end of term. We 

have started a collection. Should you wish to contribute please send your 

contributions in to school in a clearly marked envelope.  

A LETTER FROM CHAIR OF GOVERNORS of our school was emailed out to all parents 

today regarding the school leadership team as from September. Please take a moment 

to read it. Thank you. 

MORNING REGISTRATION AND DINNERS – REMINDER.  

We have a lot of children arriving to school late. Morning registration is 9am, and 

dinners must be ordered by 9.30am.  If your child/children are going to be late and you 

want them to order a school meal you can either order via the Cpad app yourself or you 

can phone or email us and let us know before 9.30am so that we can order it for you.  

While we will always endeavour to provide our pupils with a meal we cannot guarantee 

they will be able to have their preferred choice if they are late. 

 

GENTLE REMINDERS  

• Mrs Drew’s class - Swimming on Thursdays. Payments via school Gateway or cash 

to school. 

• Juniors fruit club – every day before playtime. 20p per day.  

• Foundation Phase snack payments – there are still some outstanding. Please get 

in touch if you are not sure what you owe. Thank you.  

• Outstanding payments for trips – will show up on your school gateway account.  

 

Summer play scheme news for Saltney.  

Information also available to view on school 

website/Community information tab.  
 

 

 

 

 


